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Dear Politicians, Please do not end vote by mail. Many people are not in a position to 

takeoff from work and vote in person. I imagine it’s also quite more expensive for the 

state to change the current voting practices.  Many people don’t have transportation. I 

am a physician. I can likely afford to have a chauffeur take me to vote. But part of 

being in a democracy and caring about each other is understanding, that not 

everyone has the same physical, mental ,and financial capabilities. Ending vote by 

mail is an unfair political move that does not belong in politics. Please don’t sell out. 

Sylvia chatroux MD 


